

36 The Green Norton Stockton-on-Tees TS20 1DX

01642 553370 office@redhouseschool.co.uk www.redhouseschool.co.uk

25 September 2020

Dear Parents

Year 9: Men ACWY, DTP & HPV (2nd dose) vaccinations - Spring & Summer 2021

Please see below details of the school terms which have provisionally been scheduled for the Childhood Immunisation Team to deliver the Year 9 Men ACWY and DTP vaccinations.

The Year 9 Men ACWY and DTP vaccinations will take place in the second half of the Spring Term 2021.

Please also be advised that any Year 9 pupils who missed their HPV first dose in Year 8 will receive their vaccination in Summer 2021. The timings of the second HPV dose will be released at a later date.

These vaccines will still be given in school and the change to the schedule does not affect the effectiveness of the vaccine.

If you have any queries please email Helen Harvey (Interim Clinical Lead – Childhood Immunisations) and the immunisation team at hdft.immunisationteam@nhs.net

Best wishes

Yours sincerely

R. Alwal

Dr Rebecca Ashcroft

Deputy Head - Head of Senior School

rebecca.ashcroft@redhouseschool.co.uk